

Members of the Committee (those present are highlighted)

LEA Director	Robert Thomas
BIT	Yvanna Corella
HR	Jacqui Oakley
Diversity Council	VACANT
Faculty (3)	Gayle Crane*, Kyle Kelly*, Chris Zaleski*
Adjunct (1)	Janessa Jacobs
Classified (1)	Bobby Asher
ATP (1)	Stacy Roe
Access Services	Jean Kelly
Veteran's	Zach Frazier
International Student Services	Linda Yazdani
Police Chief	Sean Dugan
Sargent	Anthony Schaller
Police Services Manager	Loretta Tafoya
Behavior Health	VACANT
Ex Dir DE & I	Yet to be determined
Students (3)	Eddie Flores, James King, Aidan Malensek

SMARTPHONE APP AKA APP ARMOR

Working with Mei at apparmor to get the app built and live. We currently have 5 testers if anyone else is interested please let me know.

BRYAN BRYANT VP OF BUSINESS SERVICES

Bryan will be attending our next meeting to discuss WIFI issues and lighting issues outside on campus

BIT

Reaching out to BIT today to see if they are available to attend our next meeting surrounding concerns about certain types of BIT reports.

WEBSITE

Website up and running. Link is out there. Jacqui and I working on a report a concern form with Mary Adrian so that RRCC community members can report concerns/complaints or perhaps even positive feedback to SAC about campus safety.

Add committee members (Stacy) to the webpage as well as meeting minutes and agendas (Jacqui). We can also start adding call stats to website.

Get stats and meeting notes posted to website TODAY! (Loretta)

SAC MEMBERSHIP

Some have not attended what shall we do?

Kyle – we should reach out and see if they are still interested

Stacy – Reach out to Michele if we get no response or they are no longer interested to work on replacing those people

PD STAFFING

Hiring new employees for the PD

One dispatcher and two officers

We will need committee members for some of these positions

OPEN COMMENTS

Kyle – Are we hiring a new person to replace Katie

- Jacqui/Loretta – we are in the process of hiring someone to replace Katie

Director Thomas – Does RRCC have a scholarship program for women interested in LEA?

- Invite Patty Davies to a meeting to discuss options (Jacqui)
- Incentive programs may help fill RRCC PD positions

Development Day April 2022 (Jacqui)

- Small changes we can make on campus to make life/work life less stressful
- Stacy, Jacqui, and I are working with DEI Council on this project

Survey

- Can we get it out before end of Spring 2022?
- I did (Loretta) make modifications to the survey (send that out to group for review)
- Get it done by end of March? Release in April 2022?
- Stacy is going to help with the process

Find ways to connect with RRCC campus community and share what SAC does and has to offer

- Work with marketing
- Flyers/posters
- Participate in campus events

COVID Numbers to Students

- Student government thinks it would be important to provide COVID numbers to students (Stacy)

- Student government suggested sending it out as a part of student weekly updates
- We need to discuss this with Michele for approval